~PARKSCHOOL

Online Family Christmas Bingo

2" December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

During these difficult times, we are limited to what we can do but we are determined to do
something for Christmas and we have decided on Online Bingo!

We will be live on Zoom
Join in with the Family

We will play five normal games with a small prize for a line and big prize for black out and one
black out game with no line prize but a ‘BIG’ prize for a ‘black out’.

You get a whole book for the five games, which has six cards per game to share with the
family and one white sheet with six cards for the final game, plus a strip of raffle tickets all for
£5.00! Extra Raffle ticket strips are £2.50.

Come and join us on Thursday 10" DECEMBER - 7.00pm to 8.30pm

Mrs Wilson will be calling and Mr McCarthy will be supporting. There will be a prize for the
best Christmas Jumper. Please return the below slip and cash payment in a named envelope
before Tuesday 8™ of December so Mr McCarthy can get the Bingo books, raffle strips and
Zoom invite to you.

Any bingo prizes won can be collected (by students) the next day from school.

Yours Sincerely,
Mattie McCarthy (Assistant Head)

Online Family Christmas Bingo Return Slip
(Please return by Tuesday 8™ December)
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| would like to take part in the Christmas Bingo.

My email address for the zoom invite is (Please complete in BLOCK CAPITALS):

| enclose £5.00 |l enclose £.................. for extra raffle ticket strips
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